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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Cancels State of Emergency 
HC-2018-50 
Hendersonville, NC – September 17, 2018 
 
 
Henderson County Manager Steve Wyatt has canceled the State of Emergency for Henderson County 
effective at 12:00 p.m., Monday, September 17, 2018. Henderson County now moves into the next 
phase of hurricane recovery, which involves preparing to help our neighbors in eastern North Carolina 
if called upon, as recovery and clean-up begin.  
 
There is a need for blood currently across the region, and the American Red Cross is holding a blood 
drive today in their local office at 211 1st Avenue East. For more information, contact the Red Cross 
directly at 828-595-4837. 
 
We ask that those who want to help with recovery efforts contact the Red Cross on the best way to 
provide assistance. If and when the County receives information on how the public can assist, we will 
provide that information to our citizens. 
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